Trudie Pettit

From: Vic Monahan [vicmonahan@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2008 5:02 PM

To: Trudie Pettit

Cc: Dave Nelson

Subject: Cabin Mtn. Large Lts and Monahan Mtn. Large Lots
Importance: High

Hi Trudie,

We request that you put on hold Cabin Mtn. Large Lots from preliminary approval and Monahan Mtn. Large lots from
SEPA review so that we may review new circumstances in regard to these Sub-Divisions.

Thank You,

Vic Monahan

Cabin Mountain LLC
Lodge Creek Land Co. LLC
Co-Managing Member
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